
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

‘Those who hope in the Lord will renew their 

strength’  

Isaiah 40:31 

 

I continue to be blessed by the support of so 

many of you in prayers, messages, visits and 

phone calls.  Thank you so very much. 

I have had a good month – I continue to gain 

strength and attend a gym three times a week 

to build up my physical strength again.  I am 

enjoying it and am amazed at how much 

improvement I see from week to week.  I hope 

and pray that I will soon be strong enough to 

resume my service in Zambia. 

I have been able to do some work virtually with 

Zambia and am excited to see how teachers 

continue to work hard.  Attendance in our 

church based Early Childhood Centres 

continues to rise.  However, in some areas 

there was severe flooding and homes were 

damaged and some children not able to go to 

school because of fast flowing rivers, many of 

which burst their banks.  Rainfall has been 

extremely heavy this year.  Cholera has once 

again affected some communities too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am thankful that the CCAP Synod of Zambia 

continue to support my work even when I am 

absent.  I am hoping to be able to have online 

teaching with the teachers in their Easter 

holidays. 

Thank you for your continued support.  Keep 

updated with my life and work by checking my 

blog…www.dianecusick.blogspot.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARCH 2023 

Prayer Points 

• Give thanks that Diane continues to improve 

physically and for the spiritual support she 

receives from Malone congregation. 

• Continue to pray for the teachers in Zambia that 

they may feel encouraged and have the 

confidence to teach the children through play, 

and also to teach them Christian principles. 

• Pray for Rev Sevatt Kabaghe and his leadership 

team as they help the CCAP Synod through some 

challenging times in the country. 

•   

 


